SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE
Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen — BEd (Hons) - NPQH Telephone: (023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch. uk
website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our ref: SCPN Yr 2 Singing Performance
30" April 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

For the next four weeks the children in Year 2 will be visited by The Cathedral Sing team from
Portsmouth Cathedral. They will be learning and practising a selection of songs in preparation to
perform with another school at St. Albans church on Tuesday 10th June 2025.

The performance will begin at 11:00 so we would recommend arriving at 10:50 to be seated. The
performance will last around thirty minutes and the children will wear their school uniform as normal.

We will then walk the children back to school for their lunch as usual.
We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

P Ko

Year 2 Teachers
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